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RESPONSE 

 The Office of Consumer Advocate (OCA), a division of the Iowa Department of Justice, 

files this Response pursuant to Iowa Utilities Board’s (Board) Staff Correspondence issued on 

May 9, 2022.  OCA has no objection to the final map of the service territory boundary 

modifications that was included with the Board Staff’s letter.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Jennifer C. Easler 
       Consumer Advocate 
 
 

/s/ Jeffrey J. Cook     
       Jeffrey J. Cook 
       Attorney 
 
       1375 East Court Avenue 
       Des Moines, Iowa  50319-0063 
       Telephone:  (515) 725-7200 
       E-mail:  IowaOCA@oca.iowa.gov  
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